MEMO TO: Staf

FROM: Freddy Snakeskin
DATE: Dec. 19, 1991
RE: Yesterday’s Memc

-

I am pleased to report that the Reign of Terror, originally
scheduled for next week, has been postponed indefinitely.

Thanks for your cooperation, and my best wishes for a most joyous
holiday season to You and A1l Your Victims.
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